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• CFSF has in excess of $1.9m available to support CFS Volunteers 

• Two recent appointments to vacancies on the CFS Board have been made 

• Still awaiting nominations from the CFSVA for a representative to fill a vacancy from 

March 2018 

• The CFSF is seeking ways to support volunteers and keep the Foundation to the fore 

front in CFS volunteers minds, without expending funds, ie looking to feature CFS 

volunteer stories and other support actions during Volunteer week in May 2019 

• Operating costs of the CFSF have been reduced and are constantly under scrutiny 


